
 

                             SIERRA MADRE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

POLICE BLOTTER REPORT 

December 9 to December 16, 2018 

During this period, the Sierra Madre Police Department responded to 

approximately 274 day and night time calls for service. 

 

 

Wednesday, December 12 

Sometime between 12-11-18 at 7:30PM and 12-12-18 at 5:30PM, an unknown 

suspect(s) opened the victim's mailbox, and took several pieces of mail and an 

envelope containing a check for $208.00 was taken. 

Case to Detectives 
 

Saturday, December 15 

Between December 15, 2018 and December 16, 2018, unknown suspect(s) removed 

mail from mailboxes in the 700 block of Brookside Lane, the 600 block of Woodland 

Drive, the 700 block of Canyon Crest Drive, the 200-300 block of Churchill Road, 

and the 60 block of E Carter Avenue.  Officers also found multiple other mailboxes 

open in the area, but it was unknown if any mail was taken from these locations. 

Case to Detectives for further investigation 

 


